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Have you heard about the fruit and vegetable program our school is a part of? The Rochester community is proud to be part of the Agriculture in the Classroom Program offered by the provincial government as a part of ActNowBC, an initiative to improve the health of BC children and families.

Periodically our school is one of a growing number who receive a shipment of fresh produce that is as close to locally grown as possible. There is enough for roughly 1 serving for each of our over 400 hard working staff and students.

This program is recognized as an in-class activity. The food is not intended to be served at recess or lunch, or meant to replace any other snack the student may have. The program’s incentive is to enhance their appreciation and knowledge of different types of produce, the importance of proper hand washing before eating, and above all, it is true that a well-fed body has a well-fed mind – all the better to learn with! An information sheet is sent with each delivery to the classroom, and teachers have access to teaching materials for each specific delivery. You can visit the program’s website at www.aitc.ca/bc .

Volunteer parent coordinators of this program must have Food Safe certification. All allergy or diet concerns are dealt with accordingly. There are never any nut products in rotation. As soon as possible, please return the accompanying form only if there is an allergy/diet concern or if you do not want your child to participate.
Parents and caregivers are always welcome to help with product delivery, or any other Parent Advisory Council (PAC) project, once you’ve completed the school’s volunteer forms from the office. If you can volunteer, or have any questions regarding this program, please direct your email to Charlene Breti at contactbretiincorporated@shaw.ca .

 

